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11 September 2019

Director

Transport Assessments Planning Services
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
GPO Box 39 Sydney, NSW 2001

Dear Sir/Madam
Re: Application number SSI 7485: Rozelle Interchange Overpass

| write to strongly object to the proposed change to this intersection to create an overpass to link
The Crescent to the City West Link.

The proposal is contrary to the planning permission previously given and will create a terrible visual
impact on this important intersection at the point where the water in Rozelle Bay and the city skyline
becomes visible to drivers travelling east on the City West Link.

The overpass will also will have a terrible noise impact on the surrounding area.

It appears an ad hoc response to a proposal that has not been properly considered in the first
instance and should be not be allowed. The link should be placed underground as was originally
proposed and no pressure from the contractors, who have no interest in the amenity for the local

community, should be allowed to change the scheme.

Yours sincerely

Peter and Josephine Watt





